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Happy Spring!

Thank you to everyone who volunteered at our 
Bentheim Fun Night! What an awesome evening of 
food, fun, and fellowship together as a Bentheim 

community! 

During morning drop off, please pull as far ahead 
as possible before dropping off your child. I know 
we all want to drop our kiddos off as close to the 
doors as possible, however, there are times when 
we have cars backed up into the road and this is a 
safety issue. If you are going to get out of the car, 
then please park in the parking lot. Our goal is to 

keep our drop off process efficient and keep 
everyone safe. Thank you! 

I hope each of you has a safe, fun, and relaxing 
spring break! 

FROM THE 
PRINCIPAL



FUN NIGHT 2023

Bentheim Fun Night 
was a huge success!  

Thank you to everyone 
who made this night 

possible.





Teacher Requests for 2023-2024
This spring, the teachers and I will create class lists for next year. We want classrooms at each 
grade level to be as balanced as possible. We consider students abilities, learning styles, gender, 
behavior and personalities. We also look at which combinations of students don’t work so well. 
With that said, we realize that parents sometimes perceive one teacher’s style of teaching to be 
better suited to their child. 
The deadline for teacher requests is Thursday, March 30th. If you are requesting a teacher, you 
must provide the following information in writing (email is fine): Student’s name, student’s current 
grade, requested teachers name, and the reason for the request. 
There are no guarantees that requests will be granted, but I will do my best. Requests may be 
emailed to jrandall@hamiltonschools.us

mailto:jrandall@hamiltonschools.us


Midwest School Shows Assembly
Our students and staff enjoyed a 
wonderful assembly last week 
that centered around some of our 
B.E.S.T. expectations. The students 
had fun while learning about 
being respectful, responsible, and 
how to be a good teammate!  
Thank you to our PTO for their 
financial support of this 
assembly!



BEST Ticket Drawing Winners

We had our 4th BEST ticket drawing this week 
and the winners of a $10 gift card were:

Y5/K - Molly Halford
1st Gr - Alyssa Swenski
2nd Gr - Parker Davis
3rd Gr - Landon Velderman
4th Gr - Liam Walker
Overall Winner - Drew Oppenhuizen

Congratulations to all these students!!!



MARCH IS READING MONTH CONTINUES
Special days next week are:

Wednesday - TROPICAL REGION

Wear your beach gear and bring a beach 
towel to read “on the beach” today!

Thursday - BE A CHARACTER
Dress up as your favorite book character today!



Spring Break begins next week Friday, 
March 31.  School resumes on 

Monday, April 10.  


